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Dear Zoning Board Members and City Planners,

I am opposed to the rezoning proposed in the Plaza-Westport neighborhood. I am in
agreement with all the arguments put forward by Christina Boveri in the attachment. 

I have lived for over twenty years in the Plaza-Westport neighborhood and have witnessed
many changes. Old bungalows have been torn down to make apartments, townhouses, and
new single-family homes. Although the restoration of the many bungalows would have been
better, their most successful replacement has been single-family homes. These homes are more
appropriate for the neighborhood. 

We have enough apartments and density in the Plaza-Westport neighborhood. I oppose the
proposed rezoning.

Sincerely,

Tanya Kelley 
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Respect the Character This Development would tower over our homes


No Parking on Washington
07/29/2024
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